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[External Email] 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

Joan, 

 

The QMS project has a major environmental  impact and requires a full Environmental Impact Statement (EIS).

Please ensure that an EIS becomes available.

 

Also the QMS project is far too large, and must be broken up into a number of projects of 10 or less units, each

with its own EIS.

 

Supplying local mills with timber, has already been served by timber from recent fires and is no longer valid. It

likely will continue to be served by future, inevitable wildfires which are the new normal. Stop serving Wall Street

owner timber companies, and instead serve the people who own the National Forest, we the Citizens and the

Taxpayers. 

 

All units in the QMS that are native forests that have never been cut must be dropped. 

 

I do support scientifically sound, ecological restoration thinning in the plantations.

 

Marjorie Stuart

Citizen of Oregon and the United States and a Taxpayer

 


